From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 08 January 2018 16:38
To: Bob Neville
Subject: 17/02552/CM - Hornton Grounds Quarry Street From Stratford Road To Hornton Grounds

Bob
[bookmark: _GoBack]
A similar response as per planning application 17/02553/CM:

For the purpose of mitigating the site and its use for the benefit of visual receptors on PRoW 255/5/10 to the south of the site, the site’s southern and eastern boundary hedgerows and are to be retained and protected from damage in the long term. 

The site’s  western boundary hedgerow should also be retained and protected against damage for the purpose of physically containing the site from views from the highway to the west.

This site is within a landscape once deemed to be AOHLV in the CLP 1996, but now rescinded in the current Cherwell Local Plan ESD 13 in favour of seeking to ‘conserve and enhance the distinctive and highly valued local character of the entire District’, and therefore the retention and protection of the above-mentioned hedgerow system is crucial to mitigate the harm to this sensitive landscape.

Regards

Tim  

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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